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RE: November 2021 Receipts 
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Total tax-only receipts were $626.8 million for November 2021 which was $18.9 million or 3.1% 
above the newly revised estimate and $70.0 million or 12.6% above November 2020 receipts.  See 
Attachment A.  The performances of the four major tax sources which account for 94% of total 
tax-only receipts are summarized as follows: 

• individual income tax receipts at $288.9 million were $4.6 million below the 
estimate, but $13.5 million or 4.9% above November 2020; withholding tax 
receipts continue to remain stable during the pandemic. 

• corporate income tax receipts were $5.4 million or 64.1% above the estimate of 
$8.4 million and $8.5 million or 165.5% above November 2020; corporate income 
tax estimated payments are up suggesting that corporations expect to have a 
profitable 2021; the Bureau of Economic Analysis of the United States Department 
of Commerce reports that the 2nd and 3rd Quarters of 2021 were the most profitable 
ever. 

• retail sales tax at $223.6 million was $6.6 million or 3.0% above the estimate and 
$21.9 million or 10.9% above November 2020 receipts; this was the eighth month 
in a row where such receipts topped $220.0 million. 

• compensating use tax receipts at $61.8 million were $1.9 million or 3.2% above the 
estimate and $12.6 million or 25.7% above November 2021; the enhanced receipts 
are in part attributable to collections from marketplace facilitators estimated to be 
in the range of $7.5-8.0 million; SGF receipts from marketplace facilitators for 
July-October were $31.2 million.  The original fiscal note for the marketplace 
facilitator provision was $35.5 million for all of FY 2022. 






